
Changes to the Policy on the Progress and Review of Postgraduate 

Research Students      

Summary of changes 

The Policy was out for open consultation 2021  

The policy on the Progress and Review of Postgraduate Research Students can be found in the 

document store: 

The Progress and Review Policy has undergone a significant re-write based on a full review process. 

The structure of the policy has changed and a number of new sections have been added.  The 

following points outline the main changes to the policy.  

 Structural change (a move to the ‘new’ standard UoM policy template).  

 The Researcher Development section has been removed and incorporated in the Supervisor 

responsibility section.  

 The requirement that PGRs reside within ‘a commutable distance’ of the University during 

their time as a registered PGR has been removed. 

 The term student has been replaced with PGR throughout.  

 

 

http://documents.manchester.ac.uk/display.aspx?DocID=612

